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H.P. 43 House of Representatives, January 8, 2025

Resolve, to Rename the Bridge on Main Street Between Biddeford 
and Saco the General Wallace H. Nutting Memorial Bridge

Received by the Clerk of the House on January 6, 2025.  Referred to the Committee on 
Transportation pursuant to Joint Rule 308.2 and ordered printed pursuant to Joint Rule 401.

ROBERT B. HUNT
Clerk

Presented by Representative MALON of Biddeford.
Cosponsored by Senator BAILEY of York and
Representatives: ARCHER of Saco, COPELAND of Saco, Speaker FECTEAU of Biddeford, 
GATTINE of Westbrook, GERE of Kennebunkport, Senator: INGWERSEN of York.
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1 Sec. 1.  Main Street Bridge between Biddeford and Saco renamed.  
2 Resolved:  That the Department of Transportation shall designate Bridge 3423, which 
3 crosses the Saco River West Channel on Main Street between the City of Biddeford and 
4 the City of Saco and is currently called the Main Street Bridge, the General Wallace H. 
5 Nutting Memorial Bridge.

6 SUMMARY
7 This resolve directs the Department of Transportation to designate Bridge 3423 on 
8 Main Street between the City of Biddeford and the City of Saco the General Wallace H. 
9 Nutting Memorial Bridge.
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